## **Bilingual Parent Advisory Council (BPAC)**

Join us for our Bilingual Parent Advisory
Council (BPAC). We are a districtwide advisory
group that meets in schools across the district,
and advocates for excellence in all programs
serving English Learners in District 131.

We strive to provide support and educational information to families of English Language Learners, and facilitate and foster relationships among schools, parents and District 131 staff.

## 2020-2021 Dates

All meetings are held from 8:45-10:00 a.m.

Wednesday, September 16, 2020

Wednesday, October 14, 2020

Thursday, October 22, 2020 FATHERS ONLY session 6-7:30 p.m.

Wednesday, November 18, 2020

Wednesday, December 16, 2020

Wednesday, January 20, 2021

For more information about the

Bilingual Parent Advisory Council, please contact

## Dr. Rita Guzman

Executive Director of Early Learning and Language Acquisition rguzman@d131.org
(630) 299-7300



Meeting ID meet.google.com/ert-ccwz-ekt

**Phone Number** (US) +1 260-333-9219

Pin: 341 498 960#

